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Message from the Headteacher 

Dear Parents/Carers,                                                                                                       

Thank you for your donations for Red Nose Day – we raised a total of £261.27. This 

is a fantastic effort – well done!  

Thank you also for today’s fundraising effort for the Brain Tumour Research charity, 

in which we raised a total of £273.74. Again, this is a fantastic effort and well done 

to everyone who made a donation and wore a hat today – please see the photos 

below!  

A reminder that we break up for Easter next week, so our last day in school is 

Thursday 1st April. This will enable us all to have a welcome rest – including the 

children!  

We will not be setting homework over Easter, as we feel that parents/carers need a 

break from children working from home. Therefore, your child will not bring anything 

home to do. Please do use this time as an opportunity to do something nice with 

them! Homework will resume in the Summer term.  

As always, if you have a question, please do get in touch.  

Many thanks,  

Jon Stevens.     

Bromley Hills is a Good school. Ofsted report 2019. 

 

Information 

 
 Operation Parksafe 

A letter from Inspector Pete 

Sandhu, from Dudley 

Neighbourhood Policing Unit, 

has been emailed to all parents 

/ carers, reminding everyone  

about the issues of parking, 

when dropping off and 

collecting children to and from 

school.  

Please do take note of this 

letter, as it states that the police 

will issue fines when if they 

receive reports of inappropriate 

/ dangerous parking.   

Thank you.  

Red Nose Day 

We raised £261.27 

Thank you! 

 

 

 PCR Tests for Children  

Parents, carers and anyone else living with a school age child or young person are 

among the priority groups being given access to free home lateral flow testing 

kits to test themselves. These rapid tests help to identify symptom-free cases of 

coronavirus. Please note: they should not be used on a person who feels 

unwell or someone with coronavirus symptoms.  

Additionally, the government are advising that primary-aged pupils should not be 

tested with lateral flow tests  and, if they are symptomatic, or have symptoms 

of a sore throat, stomach ache or a headcold etc, should book a PCR test for the child 

straight away. Remember – do not use a lateral flow test.  

Thank  you.  

 

Dates for your Diary 

Easter Holiday – Friday 2nd 

April – Friday 16th April 

School Closed – Thursday 

6th May – Local Elections 
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